


members of the LGBQT community in Cobourg require this service? We
demand transparency and ask that you explore alternative models adopted
by communities like London, Ontario, which effectively segments their
homeless population. Whitby in Durham Region serves as another example,
where community concerns led to collaboration with the Region to establish
a well-defined code of conduct for shelter users, ensuring security for the
neighborhood, and comprehensive budgets reflective of the intended
business nature.

Our request is simple: eliminate the low barrier shelter model and explore
proven alternatives from other communities. It is alarming that the voices of
over 1000 constituents, as expressed through an online petition, are being
ignored. We demand action from our elected officials (appointed in your
case), and it is disconcerting that the mandate appears to supersede the
concerns of the community.

Sincerely,

Peter W. White

Jane L. White

 




